Curriculum Director Report

Math
We will begin our process for selecting a new K-5 Math Series on September 13,2023. Teachers
will be reviewing 3 Series, Into Math, Eureka Math, and Reveal Math. These were chosen
based on ratings from Ed Reports, as well as input from other schools that use these series.

State Report Card
The State Report Card will be released the last week of October. Right now we are in the
process of verifying the data from ISBE.

Tour of New Elementary School
Last week staff got a tour of the New Elementary School. The staff enjoyed the tour. | want to
thank Jeff Stauder, and all of the other tour guides for showing staff around. We are looking at
possibly doing it again in November. We are also looking at having a 5th grade video team that
Miss Hahnenkam has, being able to go out and do interviews, and provide video updates on the
school.



